
 

 

PRESS RELEASE                                                                                                                      

 
 

The City of Oakwood 
30 Park Avenue 
Oakwood, Ohio 45419 
 

Subject: Asphalt Street, Alley and Parking Lot Resurfacing 
 

Date:  August 5, 2022 
 

OAKWOOD, OHIO:    
 

The city of Oakwood will resurface the following asphalt streets, alleys and parking lot.  The 
work is scheduled to begin on or about August 11 and will take about two weeks to 
complete. 
 

▪ W. Schantz Avenue  
▪ Dell Park Avenue  
▪ Beverly Place  
▪ Katharine Terrace 
▪ Park Road  
▪ Little Woods Road  
▪ North/South & East/West Alley between Monterey Avenue & Hadley Avenue 
▪ North/South & East/West Alley between Triangle Avenue & Peach Orchard Avenue 
▪ North/South & East/West Alley between Peach Orchard Avenue & Monteray Avenue 
▪ North/South Alley between Hadley Avenue & Corona Avenue 
▪ North/South Alley between Corona Avenue & Wiltshire Boulevard 
▪ North/South Alley between Wiltshire Boulevard & Telford Avenue 
▪ Creager Field Dog Park Parking Lot  

 

The work involves milling off the top surface of the asphalt and laying new asphalt 
pavement.  The streets, alleys and parking lot will be closed to traffic and parking during 
the milling operation, and again when the new asphalt is placed.  Property owners in the 
work areas will have vehicle access to their homes at all times throughout construction, 
except during the time periods when work is taking place in their particular block.  While 
the work will be a temporary inconvenience, the contractor will do everything possible to 
minimize the temporary disruption to Oakwood neighborhoods.  Please keep an eye out for 
“No Parking” signs. The signs will announce the dates for the milling and repaving work. 
 

Questions about this infrastructure improvement project should be directed to Public 
Works Foreman/Inspector Tom Long at (937) 298-0777 (office); (937) 608-1604 (cell); or 
long@oakwoodohio.gov.   
  

 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT   
Chris Kuzma, PE, Staff Engineer 
(937) 298-0777 
kuzma@oakwoodohio.gov  
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